
REMINDER!!! 

ALERT: #265 DATE: September 14, 20012 TO: Incline Village & Crystal Bay 
Property Owners FROM: Village League Tax Revolt Committee 

Dear Incline Village & Crystal Bay Property Taxpayers, 

Next Tuesday, September 18th is our hearing before the State Board of 
Equalization which will be held in the State Legislative Building located at 401 
South Carson Street, Carson City – Room 3137 at 1:00 P.M. 

There is a parking garage at 401 S. Stewart Street (west side) just as you cross 
5th Street, next to the Legislative Building. If the garage is full, turn right (south) 
on S. Carson Street, cross over 5th Street, and park in the large parking lot just 
across 5th Street, on the right (west) side. 

We are truly hoping that many of you will be able to attend, as this is a hugely 
important hearing. 

See you there… 

Sincerely, 

Maryanne Ingemanson 

Maryanne Ingemanson, President Village League to Save Incline Assets, 
Inc. www.NevadaPropertyTaxRevolt.org 
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